
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 
 
 

Date: 24th April 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. 
 
Please find attached the curriculum plan for this half term. Our topic is ‘Shakespeare’ focusing on 
three plays – A Midsummer Night’s Dream, Macbeth and the Tempest. Year 2 children will 
continue to practice for the upcoming reading and maths SATs taking place at the end of this half 
term. Year 3 children are looking forward to the production of ‘Shakespeare Rocks’ which we will 
begin rehearsing for soon. 
 
Homework and spellings will continue to be sent out and checked on Wednesdays. Please keep up 
with reading at home – the children are all earning lots of team points, especially when they write 
in their reading records themselves. 
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions, however small. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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